
Dear Airport User, 
 
The tickets for the 2003 Bump Reunion (on 6th September) are about to 
close... 
 
If you have already received your tickets or sent in your order form and 
cheque (or are unable to attend), please ignore this email and I look forward 
to seeing you on the day. 
 
If you have not yet confirmed your attendance then this is information that you 
may need to know.... 
 
The tickets, including a discount of a free meal and one free drink, were 
released on 14th June, with a 31st August deadline. 
 
On 1st September, after the arrival of the FIRST POST, we will go firm on the  
catering numbers. Payments and orders received here by that time will 
continue to receive the meal subsidy. 
 
Ticket orders received after that time will continue to be processed, including 
those purchased on the day itself, subject to space, at the same 25 pound 
price each. There will NOT however be a free meal included within the price. 
 
More than 300 people have already paid and received their tickets (or are 
about to receive them by post) prior to the published deadline for catering 
purposes. Having given everyone two and a half months to place their ticket 
orders in time to receive the free meal subsidy, with less than five days to go, 
we are sorry that we simply cannot delay things any longer. We have 
committed our money, and need you to do the same. 
 
If you want to attend, and do wish to have the benefit of a free meal, then 
PLEASE send your confirmation forms AND payment to reach us by first 
delivery on 1st September. If you are not worried about getting the free meal, 
then tickets at the same price will continue to be available up to and included 
on the day, but non ticket holders will not be permitted to pass through the 
security gate ahead of the event check in. 
 
Regards 
John Willis 
For the Bump Reunion 
 
 


